
September 4, 2013 

 

Mr. Ken Denega 

Box 1059 

St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A0 

 

Re: Council Response to Delegation 

Council agreed at the August 13, 2013 Council meeting to name Range Road 84 north of Secondary 

Highway 646 Denega Way.  This naming of the road is symbolic only, consequently the range road sign 

will remain unchanged as well as the Rural Address signs.  Also as per the Council meeting, you will be 

responsible for the cost of the sign and any cost to erect the sign.  Please provide the signatures of 

residents living along the road, stating that they agree to the road being named Denega Way.   

Council deliberated your request to have the County do some dirt work where the County cancelled a 

portion of road on Range Road 83 at the Public Works meeting on August 27, 2013.  After much 

discussion Council decided to deny your request.  Council felt that there are many areas in the County 

where a road has been built on a different alignment than the original road from many years ago.  The 

County does not have the capacity to change the topography of all of these old abandoned roads. 

Thank you for taking the time to come to Council with your concerns.  Please let me know if you require 

clarification regarding the above. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Kitz, CLGM 

Chief Administrative Officer 


